
Believe to Achieve 
    ______________________________________________________________ 

                                                                                                     Mrs Louise Wood BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH                                     
Headteacher 

 

 

Harbury Road Carshalton Surrey SM5 4LA 
Telephone 020 8643 4428 
office@barrowhedges.com 

A member of Cirrus Primary Academy Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 

09642581 Registered office address: Wallington Primary Academy, Mollison Drive, Wallington, SM6 9NJ 

 

30th September 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers 

HOOKE COURT RESIDENTIALTRIP 
MONDAY 14th MARCH - WEDNESDAY 16th MARCH 2022 
 
We are pleased to confirm that Year 4 have the opportunity to attend a residential trip to Hooke 
Court in Beaminster, Dorset, for 3 days in March.  
 
Hooke Court is a specialist educational venue, particularly focusing on the children’s ‘Traders and 
Raiders’ theme focusing on the Anglo-Saxon, Viking and Norman ages of Britain. The children will 
have the opportunity to participate in activities which will enhance their learning in a way that is not 
possible in the classroom. The team-building activities are especially enjoyed and beneficial to the 
children. The activities on offer will include boat making, designing rockets and building forest 
shelters. Should you have any further questions, please speak to your class teacher or visit 
www.hookecourt.co.uk.  
 
We will travel by coach, leaving on the Monday morning and return on the Wednesday afternoon. 
The cost is approximately £220 per child, but this is dependent on how many children attend.  Once 
we have confirmed numbers, we will write to you again with the confirmed cost and an instalment 
schedule.  
 
To secure a place for your child please pay a non-refundable deposit of £50.  Please log in to 

ParentPay where you will find the item ‘Hooke Court 2022’. The deadline for this payment is 5pm 

Monday 11th October, at which point the deposit payment window will close.  If we do not receive 

a payment by this date, your child will be removed from the trip, and you will not receive any further 

updates. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Louise Wood 

Headteacher 
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